
Letterhead, or Contact Information 

 

[Date] 

Deborah Cockrell, FQHC Director 

Health, Housing and Human Services 

2051 Kaen Road, Suite 367 

Oregon City, OR 97045 

 

Dear Ms. Cockrell, 

I would like to offer my support for Clackamas Health Center’s Section 330 Community and Migrant Health 

Center funding application.  This funding will allow CHC to continue providing Primary Care, Dental, and 

Behavioral Health services in Clackamas County as a Federally Qualified Health Center.   

Clackamas Health Centers’ clinics provide much needed comprehensive primary medical, dental and 

behavioral health services to people underserved in our community.   

Clackamas Health Centers has a long history of providing quality care to vulnerable populations, and 

dedication to the Triple aim of enhancing patient experience, improving population health, and reducing costs. 

Your proven collaboration with communities, hospitals, and social service organizations produces a 

comprehensive and efficient healthcare delivery system. 

I look forward to continuing to partner with you, and wish you continued success as a Federally Qualified 

Health Center. 

 

Sincerely  

 

[Your Name, Title] 

[Your Organization] 

 

 

  

  


